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Prossinas De Rossa MEP to speak on EU Constitution in Galway.





Prossinas De Rossa MEP will be in Galway next Friday 4th of March and will be talking with the public on the draft EU Constitution at venues around the city. 





Labour Youth the national youth wing of the party held a special conference on the Draft EU Constitution on 19th of February. This conference saw a very high level of debate on the Draft Constitution. The Conference also voted that the youth wing of the party will campaign for a NO vote to the constitution in October. The main party is due to make its formal decision at the party conference in May and it is widely believed that they will take the recommendations of the National Executive Committee (NEC) who will make their decision on the 21st of March.





John C. Friend-Pereira Branch Chair said: “As a former International Officer of Labour Youth and one of youth delegates to the Convention on the Future of Europe, I was delighted by the high level of informed debate at Conference. The invited speaker, Roger Cole, Prossinas De Rossa, Ivan Backic, all presented their positions in an excellent manner. When the vote was taken after much debate I was glad that Labour Youth decided to campaign for NO vote, not due to the petty nationalist fears of other groups but because of genuine concerns  about neo-liberal content of the constitution. It is important that the constitution enshrines a social Europe, Europe built on unity and values  of people and not money and big business.”





Donal O’Litain National Youth Chair said: “”
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For Further Information Contact:


John C. Friend-Pereira			Donal O’Lithain  


NUI-G Branch Chair			National Youth Chair 	


086-6018301					086-3095663


Further information at www.labouryouth.ie


